
They can’t stop giving you
food, clothes, or other
things you need.

They can’t take
away your toys or
special things.

They can’t say mean
or scary words to
you.

They can’t take away things that
are important to your family, your
culture, or your religion.

The grown-ups who take care of you have
rules to follow so you feel safe and loved.
Here’s what they are not allowed to do:



They can never hurt your body or
make you feel bad inside.

They can’t threaten to make you leave your home to
try to control you.

They can’t change your room to
make it feel scary or unsafe.

They can’t stop you from doing something
like going to daycare if it’s important.

They can’t stop you from
seeing your family.
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